
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
The Zoning Board of Appeals meeting scheduled for 
Thursday, July 16, 2020 has been rescheduled for 
Monday, July 6, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council 
Chambers of the Village Hall at 100 E. Main Street.  All 
interested persons are welcome to attend this open 
meeting. 
 
 
Posted:  June 18, 2020 
 
Glorimar Ayala 
Village Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


